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June 2022 

GCSE Results Day Thursday 25th August 2022 

Dear students, parents and carers, 

We would firstly like to congratulate all Year 11s on completing their examinations.  We hope they have a wonderful long summer holiday. 

GCSE results will be released to students on Thursday 25th August. Year 11 students will need to arrive in form groups to collect their results; 

timings for each form group are detailed in the table below.  Year 12 and Year 13 students collecting GCSE results will need to arrive at 11.30.  

Students who are unable to collect their results will need to contact school in writing if they wish to nominate an individual to collect them on 

their behalf; nominated individuals will need to bring a form of photo identification to collect the results and arrive at the allocated time for the 

child they are representing.  Letters can be brought to school before Thursday 21st July 2022 or on results day itself.  Please be aware school 

emails are not routinely checked over the school holidays and therefore contacting school via email during this time will not guarantee receipt 

of your communication.  In addition to this please be aware that all results will be sent out via email to the student’s school email 

account at 12.30pm on results day. 

Arrival 
time 

9.00 9.15 9.30 9.45 

BREAK 

10.15 10.30 10.45 11.00 11.15 11.30 

Form 11MD 11MP 11SC 11SN 11PY 11HC 11AN 11CD 11TP 
Y12 
and 
Y13 

 

Students collecting results in person will be asked to line up outside the Geography building.  Members of the school team will be on hand to 
greet students as they arrive.  Students may wish to be accompanied into the building by members of their family, however, we will need to 
limit this to one additional person per student.  Family members may wait for their children in the car park or off site.  Results will be handed 
out in the school hall and students will be directed to the appropriate desk for collection.  Members of the Leadership Team and our Careers 
Adviser will be in school to offer support and guidance to any students who wish to talk through their next steps and options. Once results 
documents have been collected students will then move into the Dining Room to exit the building or to confirm their subjects on their 6th form 
application form. The 6th form team will meet with individual students who need further support or wish to make changes to their original choices. 
Anyone with COVID-19 symptoms and/or a positive test should follow Public Health guidance. 
 
Each examination board offers post results services; these include review of marking and access to completed exam scripts.  Some of these 
services incur a fee which would be payable on ParentPay or via barcode letter in advance of the request being submitted by school.   At this 
time the precise fees have not been published by the boards; these will be confirmed on results day.  
 
If any families have school uniform in good condition which they will no longer need please do leave any items with us on results day as they 
will be added to our uniform supplies. 
 
We look forward to seeing our Year 11s again on August 25th as they begin the next stage in their exciting lives.  

Yours sincerely          

 

   

Ms Harkiran Grewal    Holly Morris                                                              

Deputy Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher, Key Stage Four 


